

From the Government – City of Cincinnati: April 20220

Description



I am pleased to update you on the City of Cincinnati's public outdoor memorial project to honor civil rights icon Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.

This memorial will be **located at the northeast corner of Martin Luther King Jr. Drive East and Reading Road** in Uptown's Avondale neighborhood. It is slated for completion and a public dedication in August 2023 to coincide with the 60th anniversary of Dr. King's "I Have a Dream" speech.

In September 2021, the City announced an **open call for artists as the first step of the process.** Responses were received and an evaluation committee has narrowed the list to a select number of artists or teams who will be developing design proposals with public input.

The City of Cincinnati is inviting you to join us and to share your thoughts and impressions with the artists. The sessions will be held on Wednesday, March 30th and **Tuesday, April 5th** from **6:00** – **7:30 p.m.** on **Zoom**, and the same information will be covered each session. Register for one of the sessions here. Registration is required to receive the Zoom link.

Cincinnati is proud of its connection to Dr. King which included friendships with Rev. L.V. Booth, pastor of Zion Baptist Church in Avondale, the Rev. Fred Shuttlesworth, pastor of Revelation Baptist Church in the West End, and Rev. Ralph Abernathy. Rev. Booth founded the Progressive National Baptist Convention, Inc., which gave Dr. King a denominational home and propelled him onto a national platform. Dr. King and Reverends Shuttlesworth and Abernathy joined forces with other leaders to establish the Southern Christian Leadership Conference to coordinate civil rights protest activities more effectively across the South.

I hope you can join the City and artists for an engaging discussion. Should you have any questions or need accommodations for this meeting, please contact Chandra Yungbluth at chandra.yungbluth@cincinnati-oh.gov or at 513-352-5361.

John P. Curp, Interim City Manager City of Cincinnati





MLK Memorial Project Engagement Sessions

The City of Cincinnati and neighborhood partners will be installing a memorial to Dr. Martin Luther King at the corner of MLK Dr. & Reading Rd. Several artists will be proposing their visions for the space this spring but first they want to hear from the neighbors and businesses in the area. How do you envision the space and how would you like to honor the legacy of Dr. King in our neighborhood? Join us at one of the engagement sessions and be heard!

Register for one of the following sessions to be held on Zoom:

*the same information will be covered in each session

Wednesday, March 30th 6 - 7:30 p.m.

Tuesday, April 5th 6 - 7:30 p.m.

Scan the QR code or visit https://forms.gle/dq6BeeVh5BFDK2F89 to register. Registration is required to receive the Zoom link.





The City of Cincinnati is committed to equal access at meetings and facilities by providing reasonable accommodations for individuals with disabilities upon request. For questions or assistance, please contact: chandra.yungbluth@cincinnati-oh.gov | 513-352-5361

Litter Townhall

In order to have the appropriate data, and get as much feedback as possible, we hosted a Litter Townhall and Panel on March 21st at 630pm at the Lincoln Rec Center.

If you could not attend the townhall, but have a few extra minutes, we would love if you would fill out our litter survey, found here - https://forms.gle/VQbKaicvcna1NCXFA.

The purpose for this townhall is to gather input and data to seek solutions to solve the litter problem in the City of Cincinnati, which will be done through our hackathon. The link to the landing page for the hackathon (and where to sign a team up) is – cincylitterhack.splashthat.com.

If you are interested in signing up for the hackathon, or have any questions, please let me know.

Mickey McClanahan, Communications Director | Office of Councilmember Liz Keating

Density Ordinance

A follow up to an agenda item at March's NANA Meeting in which NANA Voted against the proposed Density Ordinance.. "Vice Mayor Kearney says "No" to proposed Density Ordinance" - The default wate Cincinnati Herald

Read more here.

Date Created April 1, 2022 Author northavondale